Aquatic Ally’s
Fair Use Policy

This website may contain copyrighted material whose use has not been specifically authorized by the copyright owner. The Animal Welfare Institute makes this content available as part of our efforts to advance the understanding of various issues relating to animals and domestic and international animal protection issues. We believe that this constitutes a 'fair use' of the copyrighted material as provided for in section 107 of the U.S. Copyright Law. If you wish to use this copyrighted material for purposes of your own that go beyond 'fair use,' you must obtain permission from the copyright owner. If you are a copyright owner and wish to have your material removed or credited differently, please contact aquaticallyorg@gmail.com for immediate assistance.
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